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NSYO Update: June 2017 

 

Forthcoming rehearsals – half term and change of venue on 7th June 
 

There will be no rehearsal next week (Wednesday 31st 
May) due to half term. Our next rehearsal will be on 
Wednesday 7th June, however please note that for one 
week only there will be a change of venue. 
 
We have arranged alternative accommodation at nearby 
Streetly Methodist Church.  
 
The church is located on the corner of Thornhill Road and 
Harwick Road as per the map opposite.  
 
Please arrive for a 7pm start as usual. We will be back at 
Manor from 14th June.  
 
 
 

Concert updates 
 
Our next performance will be at the Manor Primary School Summer Fair on the afternoon of Saturday 17th 
June. More details to follow after half term but I expect our performance to be between 2-4pm in the 
afternoon. It will be informal concert dress, ideally in orchestra hoodies and t-shirts. We currently have a 
number of orchestra hoodies and t-shirts in stock, so please get in touch if you would like to buy one. 
 
Our Summer Concert will take place on Saturday 8th July at Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls. As 
usual there will be a rehearsal during the day (3-6pm) with the performance in the evening (7.30pm). 
Please do ensure these dates to your diary as it’s really important that everyone attends.  
 
Forthcoming Events Diary 
 

 

Date Event Location 

Wednesday 31st May Half Term  

Wednesday 7th June Rehearsal (change of venue) Streetly Methodist Church 

Saturday 17th June Manor School Fair (2-4pm) Manor Primary School 

Saturday 8th July Gala Concert Rehearsal (3-6pm) Sutton Girls 

Saturday 8th July Gala Concert (7.30pm) Sutton Girls 

Saturday 30th 
September 

North Aldridge Charity Concert St. Thomas Church, Aldridge (19.00-22.00) 

 
Contact details 

    
Email:   mail@nsyo.org.uk 
Website:  www.nsyo.org.uk 

Mobile:   07958 389 445 
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